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Hope     Community     Perseverance   Compassion 

‘Our Christian Vision is to build an environment of support and growth rooted in core values of perseverance, hope and 

community.’ 

‘With God’s help we work together, to try our best to take root in good soil and grow.’ 

 

 

A Nut Free School 

 

12.5.23   

Dear Parents, 

Most of this week’s newsletter will be given to pictures from the Coronation Celebration last Friday 
and reminders about the exciting events that will be taking place over the coming weeks. 

Please use the following link if you prefer to listen to me reading the newsletter than reading it 
yourself. https://youtu.be/6sAm9TY7rW0  

Well done to Year 6 

Congratulations to the Year 6 children who have worked so hard over the week completing their SATs 
tests. As I explained last week, they deserve to do incredibly well because they have shown great 
desire and willingness to learn, improve and succeed. Now it is time to enjoy their final few weeks at 
Primary School and I am sure they are really looking forward to that. 

 
 

https://youtu.be/6sAm9TY7rW0
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Our Year 5 children passing on their good wishes to the Year 6  

King’s Coronation Tea Party 

Well, what an afternoon we had last Friday celebrating King Charles III’s Coronation! Thank you so 
much to everyone that came along to help join in the fun. Particular thanks to the PTA for the super 
work they always do and ensuring that the event was full of entertainment as well as CAKES!  

I know that I keep saying this, but it is important. Your/our PTA are the most pro-active and 
imaginative group that a school could wish for. Full of incredible ideas that work, added to this is a 
passion to make things better for the children. They also prove that fund raising is fun!  

Thank you also to all those who helped bake or bought cakes and served refreshments, or came along 
to help in different ways at the event. It made it extra special and memorable. 

The prize winners for the various Coronation quizzes, Competitions and Games were as follows: 

 Thomas Atkinson for Guess the Royal Bear’s Name – ‘Royal Roy’ 

 The Missing Crown Jewels Competition was won by Harry Sample who very kindly donated his 
winnings back to school. This raised over £80 for the school! 

 Alison won the ‘Royal Bake Off’ along with Sally. Their prize was a mug and a ‘Bake Off’ pinnie. 

 Nick Lee won the Royal Quiz! 

The next ‘Friends of Naburn CE Primary School’ meeting is scheduled to take place on Wednesday 
24th May at 6pm. Anyone and everyone is welcome, so please do come along. Thank you 

 
 

Making sure everyone is served                                    The Royal Quiz 
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It rained so we came inside. We kept calm and carried on! 

We sang for our Royal Guest and our Guests from the Village. We also employed extra office staff to 

help cope with all the excitement! 

 We
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The Quiche ‘Bake Off’ was a great success! Delicious. Even the cakes were red, white and blue! 

Miss Brett 

I am writing to inform you that Miss Brett will be leaving the school at the end of this academic year. 

Laura has been with us at Naburn CE Primary School for six years. Over that period she has given such 

a lot to the school and added genuine value to its life. We will all miss her enormously and send her 

our very best wishes for the future. I will write with more details after half term about how we will be 

thanking her and celebrating her time at the school. 
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Year 7 Return 

It was also so lovely to catch up with last year’s Y6 on our Coronation Tea Party Afternoon. To see past 

pupils is always a privilege and something that we look forward to. ‘Please keep popping into see us to 

tell us how you are getting on.’ 

  

 

Message from Dan Edmondson – School Governor and Parent 

A group of 8 of us annually cycle around stages of Europe to raise funds for a different charity every 
time. This year’s stage is Brussels to Amsterdam which is 280 miles which we aim to do in three days. 
This year’s charity is Motor Neurone Disease Association - MNDA, as this illness has challenged 
relatives and colleagues of team members and any support to better understand and help support 
sufferers will help. If anyone is able to support please follow the link below to our Just Giving page.  

Thanks in advance 

https://www.justgiving.com/team/b2a 

 
Millbridge Farm Meeting 

Our next Millbridge Farm Meeting is arranged to take place on Friday 19th May at 10am in Vicky’s 
house.  

https://www.justgiving.com/team/b2a
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The purpose of the meeting is for me to speak a little bit about the school and how you can best 

support your child’s learning at home. It will also be an opportunity for you to get to know me a little 

bit better and ask questions. I do hope that you can attend.  

 

I would like to continue to meet with you on a half termly basis and speak to you about a variety of 

school matters that you might find helpful and interesting. The main objective for me is to make sure 

that you feel part of our lovely school community and confident enough to come in and contribute to 

it. Thank you 

 

TEAL Multi Academy Trust Meeting for parents – Monday 15th May 6pm 

Please remember that you are all invited to attend the parents meeting with the CEO of TEAL Multi-
Academy Trust on Monday 15th May at 6pm. This is the most important meeting of the year and 
probably in the history of the school, so please make every effort to attend.  

School Photos – Change of date 

Our School Class Photographs will now take place on Tuesday 23rd May. Please make a note of the 
new date and that it is a PE day. Children should come to school in perfect school uniform with 
absolutely no toothpaste medals and bring PE kits with them to get changed into later in the morning. 
Thank you 

 
House Winners and Stars of the Week! 

Well done to Community for being House attendance champs and overall House winners. 
Congratulations and to all our Stars of the Week and our 100% attendance award winner, Edith. 
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ESafety Section 

Although Telegram has a minimum age of 17, not all platforms enforce age limits rigorously - and 

some Naburn families will have older teens who could be old enough to use the app. It can also be 

useful to be aware of apps and internet content BEFORE our children are dabbling in them! 

  

In the words of influential tech publication Wired, Telegram “exercises virtually no content 

moderation”. This social media app has occasionally been cited in the media as the communications 

app of choice for several groups with extreme political views – including white supremacist and far-

right organisations in the US and UK, and the terrorist cell which carried out attacks in Paris in 2015. 

This week's #WakeUpWednesday guide profiles this powerful, popular and often divisive 

app.  https://www.naburnschool.com/e-safety-parent-information/e-safety-quick-read-telegram 

‘Ave a Go! 

 

 

Parent/Headteacher Meetings – Summer Term 2023 

I will once again be holding meetings for parents. These are opportunities for you to make an 

appointment to talk about any school related matters that you might want more information about, or 

any topics which you would like to bring to my attention. 

The individual meetings will take place on a Monday and begin at 4.30pm and finish at 6pm. I will set 

them out in fifteen minute sessions.  

https://www.naburnschool.com/e-safety-parent-information/e-safety-quick-read-telegram
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If you would like to make an appointment, please call the school office. I will make a note of these and 

get back to you with a time for you to come into school. 

Please note the dates for these meetings below. 

Headteacher/Parent Meeting Dates 

Meeting Date Time 

22.5.23 4.30pm to 6pm 

4.6.23 4.30pm to 6pm 

19.6.23 4.30pm to 6pm 

10.7.23 4.30pm to 6pm 

 
Attendance figures 
 

 This week’s School Attendance W/C 1/5/23 = 82.12% - Unauthorised absence = 0.66% 

 Last week’s School attendance W/C 24/4/23 = 84.79% - Unauthorised absence = 4.21% 

 Whole School Attendance School Year to date = 87.32% - Unauthorised absence = 2.09% 
 
  
WE NEED EVERY CHILD IN SCHOOL EVERY DAY AND IF THEY ARE NOT IN OUR SCHOOL THEY SHOULD 
BE ATTENDING ANOTHER.  

Picture News 
Story: Blackpool Zoo is looking to hire a team of people to scare away nuisance seagulls - by dressing 
them in bird costumes. 
Question: Should all animals be treated equally? 
Virtual Picture News: Found here: www.picture-news.co.uk/discuss 
 
Hope you have a great weekend. UNS!!!!!!  
 
Best wishes 

 
Jonathan Green 
Headteacher 
 

Safeguarding 
If you have significant concerns for the welfare of a child, in addition to being able to contact Mr Green, 

Mrs Burton or Mrs Noble during school hours, you may wish to make direct contact with the York MASH 

(Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub) on T: 01904 551900, option 3. They operate an out-of-hours service so 

concerns can be raised with them at any time. 

http://lkxyzt8p.r.eu-west-2.awstrack.me/L0/http:%2F%2Fwww.picture-news.co.uk%2Fdiscuss/1/010b01880e5a9eb5-95148559-78ff-485b-a909-68fef8d486f5-000000/gvF4j7TX6hwSgtYH7sQNAOGgwGQ=106
https://millthorpeschool.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=239a3018251c0ef8dc6b91491&id=e0eb5b619d&e=17447e23a0
https://millthorpeschool.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=239a3018251c0ef8dc6b91491&id=e0eb5b619d&e=17447e23a0

